
     

   

TWO RIVERS WIND LLC 

C/O SUITE 201, 850 NEW BURTON ROAD   

DOVER, DELAWARE  19904 

January 11, 2023 
 
Carbon County Planning & Development Department 
Attn: Sarah Brugger 
215 West Buffalo, Suite 336 
Rawlins, Wyoming 82301 

 

Re: Application for a Conditional Use Permit for the Two Rivers Transmission Project in Carbon County, 
Wyoming 

 

Dear Ms. Brugger, 

We are pleased to submit the attached application to permit a Transmission Line in Carbon County, 
Wyoming. Our application package contains the following items: 

• An application fee in the amount of $3,100 
• A completed Conditional Use Permit Application form for a commercial WECS 
• An application package containing additional project detail, required plans, and technical studies                     

(2 hardcopies, single-sided & tabbed) 

Our application package also contains a checklist that provides cross references of our project 
information with the applicable county regulations. If you are unable to find any of the required 
information, please feel free to reach out to me directly so that we can quickly assist with your 
completeness review. I can be reached at (403) 609-5103 or glenn@bluearth.ca. 

We are looking forward to working with the County and local communities to bring this generation 
project to fruition. 

Warm regards, 

Two Rivers Wind LLC 
 
   

 

Glenn Isaac 
Director – Regulatory & Environment  

 


